
PUBLIC NOTICE OF AUGUST 27, 2020 
ORGANIZATIONAL AND FISCAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

OF THE HARRISON MARKET COMMUNITY AUTHORITY 
 

Notice is hereby given that a meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Harrison Market 
Community Authority (the “Authority”) will be held on Thursday, August 27, 2020, 
commencing at 3 p.m.  Pursuant to Ohio House Bill 197, this meeting will be held by 
teleconference or videoconference as a result of the ongoing COVID-19 emergency.  This 
meeting is open to the public.  Members of the public may obtain instructions to observe this 
meeting and/or submit comments to the Board by e-mailing sandra.christy@squirepb.com, 
greg.daniels@squirepb.com and pamela.franks@squirepb.com (please copy all addresses). 

 
The purposes of the meeting are to: 
 
1. Select officers of the Board of Trustees. 

2. Consider a resolution waiving the Community Development Charge for fiscal 
year 2019 and a portion of the Community Development Charge for 2020. 

3. Consider a resolution budgeting and appropriating an amount from the 
Community Development Charge to pay administrative expenses and debt service 
charges of the Authority. 

4. Consider a resolution authorizing costs for design and engineering services for 
improvements to the public park within the Authority’s new community district. 

5. Consider any other business as may properly come before the Board of Trustees. 

This meeting is open to the Public. 

 
Dated:  August 18, 2020 
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